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DMS509 Programming Languages, Fall 2009, Action Plan

The course DM509 Programming Languages was evaluated as I ran it
for the first time. Out of the 29 students, 14 have answered the course
evaluation sheet. Two of them only answered partially.

The evaluation was very positive with the exception of the course mate-
rial. As the problems with the course material are unlikely to occur next
time, this indicates that accoding to the evaluation, no major changes to
the course are required.

The problem with the course material was that new lecture notes were
prepared during the period of lecturing. Due to the me covering for a
sick colleague with respect to the organization of DM526, the lecture
notes were not always available sufficiently ahead of the lectures. This
problem is unlikely to occur next time as the the lecture notes will be
available from the start.

One comment also remarked that the lecture notes were not extensive
enough in some parts. I am planning to rework and extended the notes
for the next iteration of the course in any case. So this complaint will
also be covered.
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